
About the organization of remote studies and the use of protective face masks at the Transport 

and Telecommunication Institute (TSI) 

1. Because of the spread of coronavirus infection COVID-19 and in accordance with the 

recommendations of the Cabinet of Ministers, starting from October 16, 2020 until 

November 15, 2020, lectures for 3, 4, and 5 courses students of full-time and part-time 

studies (bachelors and professional bachelors) will be organized mostly remotely. 

 

2. The Study department, in agreement with the deans of the faculties, determines the list of 

specific study groups who shall study remotely, and inform the students of the corresponding 

group and lecturers, and enter this information into the class schedule. 

 

3. Any other events in the premises of TSI can be organized by coordinating their conduct with 

the management of the Institute, and observing the restrictions established by the current 

regulations of the Cabinet of Ministers. 

 

4. To decide that for the period from October 16, 2020 to November 15, 2020, students, 

lecturers and employees: 

 

4.1. It is necessary to use protective face masks when visiting the library 

 

4.2. while in the TSI premises (especially during classes), if the distance between students 

and lecturers or between students is less than 2 meters, it is necessary to use protective 

masks or face shields 

 

4.3. the head of the relevant department determines the need of the using protective masks or 

shields in the premises of the department, taking into attention the specific of work; 

 

5. The Study department shall ensure control over the execution of clause 4.2. of this order in 

relation to attending classes. 

6. The Study department shall translate the order into English and Russian and submit the 

translated text of the order to the Marketing and Communications Department for publication 

on the TSI homepage 

 

7. Responsible for the execution of this order - Acting Rector Y. Kanels 

 

With the order to acquaint - all students and employees of the Transport and 

Telecommunication Institute 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


